
Date 07 May 2013 

 
 

London Underground Limited 

Our Ref 20878-SI-9-070513 

Your Ref 2013/1573/P 

To Conor McDonagh 

 Development Control 

 Planning@camden.gov.uk 
 
 

Hello Conor,  
 
Building R5 South Kings Cross Central York Way London N1C 
 
Thank you for your communication of 30th April 2013.  
 
I can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure protection has no comment to 
make on this planning application. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 
LUL Infrastructure Protection 
E-mail: Locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Tel: 020 7918 0016 
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